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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment         

ensuring that all students feel safe and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative 

and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong learning. Students develop into healthy and         

confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises 
the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 
 

District Cross Country 

Congratulations to our team of runners who ran at the District Cross Country event at 

Karkarook Park today. It was wonderful to see so many of our students testing           

themselves and achieving personal bests on the day with many of our runners finishing in 

the top 20 - a fantastic achievement. The way that our students encouraged one       

another was also a strong feature of the day. Thanks to John and Laura who organised 

and looked after our team and the contingent of parents who came along to              

encourage and cheer on all our team members. It never ceases to make me proud to 

witness how well our students behave when they are representing our school and what 

a strong united group they are. We wish all competitors that have made it into the next 

level the best of luck. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Education Week 

We are looking forward to a happy, busy week next week in order to celebrate the 

many achievements of our students. Tomorrow, you will receive a timetable of the 

‘open’ classes that families are invited to attend during the week. We know the children 

love visitors, so if you can make your child’s open class that would be great. If you    

haven’t yet invited grandparents and special friends to our Wednesday morning visit  

between 9am-11am, I encourage you to do so. Please RSVP at the office. 

 
Enrolments for 2019 

I can’t believe that I’m writing this already (where has the year gone), but we are now 

well into the collection phase of our enrolment process for 2019 - if you know of any    

sibling enrolments for next year would you please ask the parents concerned to let us 

know in the office. 

 
Until next time……..Maria Shearn Principal 

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/

